
  
   

 

26 August 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

We have had a number of enquiries regarding getting English Language and English 
Literature GCSE results reviewed.  As in previous years, and unlike at A Level, we have 
found that a significant number of pupils’ results have been considerably different than we 
would have expected.    If you would like to find out breakdowns of your sons’ results in 
order to consider the best way forwards, please contact Craig Ennew, Head of English, 
directly at cje@bws.wilts.sch.uk, and he will be happy to advise.  If you would like to 
proceed with getting papers reviewed, then please contact Mrs Glasson, our exams officer 
at jg@bws.wilts.sch.uk. Please note that you can get individual papers or both papers 
reviewed for each GCSE. 

Unfortunately, there is a limited time in which this can be done, so it is best to act 
quickly.  Reviews can go down as well as up, and you will only be refunded for the service 
if the pupil’s grade changes as a result of the review. 

Yours faithfully 

 

S D Smallwood 
Head Master 
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